
#medlabthx



Thank you for your continued
work on the front-lines of the
COVID-19 outbreak. Our thoughts
are with you, your families, and
your healthcare teams.

For a reminder of how much your
work is appreciated, visit
mlpao.org/thanks.

Thank you from the bottom of our
hearts and happy Medical
Laboratory Professionals Week.

Dear Medical Laboratory Professional,

Yours, 
The Board and Staff of the MLPAO
www.mlpao.org


